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For release at 3:00 p.m. EST

The Federal Reserve Board encourages consumers to closely monitor their financial accounts for unauthorized activity and know where to find help
if they spot unauthorized activity.

Signs of potential problems may include a notice, bill, or debit card for an account that was not activated or authorized, as well as a notice of fees
for unsolicited products or services tied to an existing account.

Consumers who see questionable activity should contact their financial institution immediately. Consumers who continue to experience issues may
also submit a complaint to the Federal Reserve. The Federal Reserve maintains the Federal Reserve Consumer Help (FRCH) website, which offers
an online complaint form and information on filing complaints by fax and phone for consumers.

The FRCH website also provides consumer alerts, frequently asked questions, and information about other government agencies.

While the Federal Reserve does not have the authority to resolve every problem, it will refer complaints to the relevant federal or state agency.
Consumers can contact FRCH at 1-888-851-1920, or at www.federalreserveconsumerhelp.gov.

For media inquiries, call 202-452-2955.
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